
 
 

 
 

Minutes of the Members' Code of Conduct Committee 
17 March 2021 

 
 

Present: 
Ian Winter (Chairman) 

Dylan Price (Vice-Chairman) 
 
Councillors: 

M.M. Attewell 

C.L. Barratt 

S.M. Doran 

R.D. Dunn 

 

K.M. Grant 

I.T.E. Harvey 

R.W. Sider BEM 

 

Apologies: Councillor V. Siva 

 

68/21   Minutes  
 

The minutes of the meeting held on 4 February 2021 were agreed as a 
correct record. 
 

69/21   Disclosures of Interest  
 

There were none. 
 

70/21   Proposed Changes to the Constitution  
 

The Head of Corporate Governance outlined her report on proposed revisions 
to the Council’s Constitution which were required to operate a Committee 
system of governance from the Annual Council in May 2021. 
 
She explained that the Committee System Working Group had focussed on 
key changes to the Constitution to enable the Committee system to operate, 
including the structure of the committees and governance processes. Those 
policies and protocols able to operate as currently written, would come 
forward for revision in due course. 
 
The Head of Corporate Governance confirmed that a ‘tracked changes’ 
version of the documents appended to her report had been provided to all 
councillors. She clarified some of the proposed changes at the request of 
members. 
 
A member of the Committee suggested that limiting questions from members 
of the public and councillors to one each was too restrictive. The Committee 
agreed to recommend an amendment to Standing Orders in respect of 
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questions from the public and councillors, to change the limit from one 
question to two questions. 
 
Resolved to recommend Council: 
 
1. to agree the proposed amendments to the Constitution (as set out in 

Appendix B to the report) for adoption with a move to a Committee system 
of governance; and 
 

2. to agree to amend Sections 15.4 and 16.2 of Part 4a Council Standing 
Orders from a limit of one question to two questions. 

 


